
Halloween 
Swap Shop

Everyone is welcome to 
find their 'new to you' 
costume at 1-3 pm on 
Friday 28 October.

All unclaimed costumes 
will be donated

Donate clean, gently used children’s 
costumes and decorations to Maidenhead 
Library throughout October up until
Friday 28 October.

Don't need a costume?
You're welcome to donate with no 
obligation to exchange.

Don't have a costume to swap?
No problem!


